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August 6,1975

Dear Mr. Morss:

We have received your letter informing us of your reception
OF WUSS on 8/2/75. We appreciate your taking out the time
to write us, and we have placed your letter in our file
of all the others who have heard US from different parts of
the Eastern coast.

Many thanks.
WUSS RADIO, 7 .
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nd Kibitlewski,
Chief Engineer
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